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From the bottom of my heart, I want to thank you all for supporting the effort of what the 

Online Matching System is trying to achieve, either via funds, or using the platform, you are 
giving me the courage and the determination to continue, not for my sake, but for the sake 

of each and every human beings on this earth, because if we succeed in our lives God will be 
the happiest parent of all. 
 

 
 

On another note, I wanted to share with you the following website. 

https://Concernedpeople.org/ 
 

History (posted on their site): A member of our Holy Community in the Netherlands, 
originally from Guyana, South America was receiving inspirations and guidance concerning 

a deeper need for reconciliation between our Black and White brothers and sisters. 
 
I have attended several of their meetings and I am proud of what they are trying to accomplish. 
 

 
 


